



# MEETING MINUTES

<b>Meeting Name:</b>	PDASA Monthly meeting – July 2025
<b>Date of Meeting:</b>	28 July 2025 @ 7.08 pm @ Parkes Soccer Clubhouse
<b>Minutes Prepared By:</b>	A Bottaro-Porter

## Attendees

Name	Representative	Name	Representative
W Osborne	PDASA President	A Bottaro-Porter	PDASA Secretary
L Nash	PDASA Treasurer	C Lawrence	PDASA Jnr Comp Sec
M Cudden	Committee Member		

## Apologies

Name	Representative	Name	Representative
S Lamond	PDASA Committee	J Cowling	Grants Officer
		A Moon	Redbacks/PDASA Registrar

## CONFIRMATION OF PREVIOUS MINUTES

**Discussion:** June 2025 meeting minutes – read by W Osborne

**ACTION:**

- Sponsorship signs have been done and put on fence. Only 2 flags left to receive – S Lamond to follow up
- Eugowra Home round – great feedback and thanks to PDASA for their support.
- PSA4G has finished.
- As per By-Law 19 – failure to attend meeting will incur a \$150 fine. Delegates from Jillaroos and Raptors not in attendance. ABP to email.

**MOVED:** Angela B-P

**SECONDED:** Luke Nash

## CORRESPONDENCE

- Email from Amy Rockwell (Jillaroos Ladies) – regarding application for Insurance due to injury in game. *WO & ABP to finalise documents.*
- Email from Ricky (Development Officer) - CPD WORKSHOP - INTERVENTION METHODS FOR GRASSROOTS COACHES as part of this term – *ABP to email with available dates and advertise on socials.*
- Messenger – formal resignation from L Lovell.

- Email from Matt S (Dubbo) – overview of Dubbo’s Representative structure for future.

## REPORTS

### President:

- nil

### Treasurer:

- Monthly report distributed and read out by L Nash. Copy attached. No questions asked.
- Canteen doing well, up 25%-30% of income to help pay for trophies.

**MOVED:** Angela B-P

**SECONDED:** Cameron Lawrence

### Junior Comp Sec:

- Trophies to organize for end-of-season.
- Great feedback from Eugowra round.
- Peak Hill numbers seem to be dwindling especially with U6, U8, U10.
- Overall, Juniors are going well.
- Finals – 6 Sept. Semi’s for U12 & Opens (1v4, 2v3), Winners straight to GF on 13 Sept.
- Gala Day – 6<sup>th</sup> September U6, U8, U10
- Winners and coach’s prizes idea discussed.

### Ladies Comp Sec

- Ladies – Semi’s 30<sup>th</sup> August (Major 1v2, Minor 3v4), 6<sup>th</sup> Sept Final (Loser Major v winner Minor); GF 13 Sept.
- Winners & Runner ups receive cash plus token for winners only, runners up receive medallions.

## General Business:

- Forfeit by Peak Hill Phoenix to be informed of By-Laws 7. L Nash to contact Tiarni.
- WYL Lachlan rep – Presentation to be held on Sunday 24<sup>th</sup> August at Forbes Golfie. U14 Boys will compete at Griffith Gala day 10<sup>th</sup> August.
- U14 Boys Lachlan Rep will enter a FUTSAL team in the Parkes Bowling club competition with C Lawrence as coach. Requesting use of team shirts.

**MEETING CLOSED: 8.18 pm**

## Next Meeting – *Compulsory for Ladies*

<b>Date:</b>	Monday 15 <sup>th</sup> Sept	<b>Time:</b>	6.30pm	<b>Venue:</b>	Parkes Services Club
--------------	------------------------------	--------------	--------	---------------	----------------------